
 

Our quarterly church conference will be held on Sunday,            
November 10th at 6:00 p.m.  You may also participate via Zoom 

through the link emailed prior to the meeting. The Finance        
Committee will host our 2025 budget presentation                       

following the church  
conference.  If you or a committee on which you serve have       

business to bring before the conference, please let the church                                                               
office and/or church moderator know prior to the meeting. 

On Sunday, November 17,  following the morning worship              
service, there will be a called meeting to vote on the proposed 

2025 budget.  A copy was mailed to members on October 30, 2024.    
If you are unable to attend, you can vote by absentee ballot by    

coming to the church office from Monday, November 11 thru      
Thursday, November 14 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and  

3:30 p.m. or contact the church office to receive instructions on 
how to vote electronically by absentee. 



Operation Big Thing 
Grove Park would like to lessen the stress that some families feel during 

the Thanksgiving season by continuing our Operation Big Thing.  We will 

be providing our “Big Thing Box” which will include the following items: 

• One Ham 

• One 6 oz. box of Stove Top Stuffing Mix 

• One 39 oz. family size green beans 

• One 40 oz. can of yams 

• One package of dinner rolls 

• One 14 oz. can of cranberry sauce 

• One apple pie 

 

We are asking for you to help with these boxes through donations of 

the following items: 

• One 6 oz. box of Stove Top Stuffing  

• One 39 oz. family size green beans  

• One 40 oz. family size yams 

• One 14 oz. cranberry sauce 

 

Or if you would like to make a contribution to “Operation Big Thing” 

we will do the shopping for you. 

Thanks for your help with this outreach ministry! 


